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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The exciting festive season is upon us, and Year 2 would like to invite you to a performance of Christmas 
around the world and through the ages. It will take place on Tuesday 19th December, 2.00-3.00pm 
(doors open at 1.45pm) in the main school hall. There will also be a range of sweet treats and mince 
pies available to purchase afterwards. 
 
Tickets for the Christmas Assembly will be free, and we will initially allocate two tickets per child. 
Tickets are available through ParentMail. We know that lots of families would like more than two 
people to attend, but please appreciate the fact we are limited in space and have to adhere to fire 
regulations. 
 
We are very excited about this performance and the children can’t wait for you to come along and see 
them. We look forward to seeing you and we would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very 
Happy Christmas and New Year! 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
Year 2 Team  
 
 


